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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern

I am writing to object to the planned aquind project in Portsmouth. It is ridiculous and will
cause horrific environmental pollution.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Juchau

mailto:aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



